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Münster, 06.01.2022 
 

Dear parents and guardians of the Hermann School       
 
I hope you had a restful winter vacation, slipped 
well into the new year 2022 and can now start 
January healthy and well rested! For the coming 
year, I wish you good health and the happy suc-
cess of all your wishes and plans that you have 
made for the calendar year 2022. 
This past month of December there was still a lot 
going on at Hermann School. On Wednesday, 
December 15, 2021 we had the musical quartet 
"Pindakaas" with the Christmas play "Nut King 
and Mouse King" as guests in the gymnasium. 
Only through the generous financial support of 
our sponsoring association, it was possible to fi-
nance this event for our students. In the name of 
the whole team of the Hermannschu-le I would 
like to thank our sponsoring association very 
much. THANK YOU VERY MUCH! This was a 
wonderful end of the year for our children. 
 
The new year now starts a bit more calmly, but 
the first important dates are already waiting: 
 
The possible 2nd counseling sessions for our 4th 
school year will take place (as already agreed 
with the class teachers) on Thursday, January 
13, 2022. The class teachers will contact you if 
further counseling is needed. 
 
The report card ceremony for the 4th school year 
will take place on Wednesday, 26.01.2022. Clas-
ses will end on this day for all students of the Her-
mann School as scheduled. 
 
The children of the 3rd classes will receive their 
report cards on Friday, 28.01.2022. On this day, 
the 1st half of the school year 2021/2022 will also 
end and classes will end at 10:45 am. The collea-
gues will then take over the possible care of your 
children until the start of the OGS.  There will still 
be a separate query as to which children may go 
home at 10:45.   
 
From Monday, 01.02.2022, there will be a new 
timetable for the half-year change, which will of 
course be sent to you in good time. 
Finally, you will find all important dates for the 
month of January in the attached table. 
 
 

We wish you a good start into the new year 2022.  
 
 
 
Judith Lüttikhuis (principal)  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monthly Letter January 2022 

 

Dates in January 2022 

13.01.2022 2. consultation dates 4th 
school year 

17.01.2022 ZBK (Testimony Advi-
sory Conference) 

26.01.2022 Report card 

Class 4 

28.01.2022 Report card 

Class 3 

Issuance of learning and 
support recommenda-
tions for the 2nd year of 
school attendance. 

Classes end: 10:45 a.m. 
- End of the semester 

31.01.2022 Start of the 2nd se-
mester 

Timetable change 
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